
Hurricane Beryl approaches the
coast of Jamaica
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Caracas, July 2 (RHC)-- According to the multi-media platform teleSUR, the United States National
Hurricane Center predicts that Hurricane Beryl will bring life-threatening winds and storm surge this
Wednesday, July 3rd.  Hurricane hunter planes report little change in strength in recent hours.

https://www.radiohc.cu/en/noticias/internacionales/358948-hurricane-beryl-approaches-the-coast-of-jamaica
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